SALINAS UNITED
BUSINESS ASSOCIATION

June 2, 2017

Kendra Howell, Chairperson

City of Salinas

Traffic and Transportation Commission
200 Lincoln Ave.

Salinas, CA 93901

Dear Ms. Hayes:

It has been brought to our attention by businesses in our district on Easl Alisal Street that parking
has become very limited in the 800 block of East Alisal Street. Due to this, their businesses are
being affected economically. In order to accommodate this issue as a business improvement
district it is our responsibility to assist as fairly as possible the businesses in our district 1o make
improvements,

Many businesses in the area are being impacted by the lack of parking in the street. In order to
be proactive we are interested in moving forward to look at the feasibility of one hour parking on
this hlock.

Our organization is in support of a 1 hour parking zone on the 800 block of East Alisal in the
hopes to alleviate the issue; we are advocating improving the issue of parking for existing and
future businesses through this action.

Respectfully,
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